
Dear Parents,  

I hope you have all had a wonderful half term in the      

glorious sunshine.   

Reception parents should now have received their return 

to school handbook and notified school of their intentions.     

Thank you for all of the positive feedback we received, we 

are glad you found it all useful.  Year 1 details will be sent 

out on Monday 8th June.  Remember, if you have any 

questions please do ask.  We are here to help and we aim 

to respond as soon as possible.   

This week staff have received training in risk assessments, 

policy amendments and daily procedures.  We have       

formalised our Key Worker sessions and it has been great 

to see the children back in uniform and responding to the 

changes in the school building positively.   

Staff have also started to write their annual reports, which 

will be sent out to parents in July.  These will reflect       

children’s attainment in March and a covering letter will 

explain this in more detail. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Mrs McLean 

 

Food Bank 

Reverend Sandi has been in touch to say she now has a 

great supply for our local Foodbank.  This include eggs 

from our local farm shop and fresh produce from the Co-

op.  Do pop down to the    

Rectory or call school for more 

information. 

 

Hello from Mrs Lindersen 

Mrs Lindersen, our new Y1 teacher, has sent a video,     

introducing herself to the children.  In the video, she tells 

the children a little bit about herself and how excited she 

is to meet them.  This video can be found on our Facebook 

page and on our school website. 

Virtual Sports Day 

Mr McAulay has organised a virtual Sports Day.  He has set 

the children ten physical challenges and has asked that the 

children send in photos or videos of them completing each 

challenge by Friday 26th June.    Mr McAulay will then    

collate the points and announce the winning team the 

following week.  We will be taking part in school too! 

Please see our website for more information 

www.breretonprimaryschool.org.uk/class/sport-and-pe  
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Free School Meals 

If anyone if struggling with their Edenred vouchers then 

please let the school office know by phoning or e-mailing 

admin@breretonprimary.org.uk.   

During these difficult times, more families may be entitled 

to free school meal vouchers.  Please visit Cheshire East’s 

website to see if you are eligible.   

www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/

free_school_meals.aspx  

Library Challenge 

Our local libraries have adapted to the challenges of the 

time and they have launched an on-line version of their 

Summer Reading Challenge.  The theme this year is ‘Silly 

Squad.’  Just visit www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

to create an account. 
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O Lord, from whom all good things come: 

grant to us your humble servants, 

that by your holy inspiration 

we may think those things that are good, 

and by your merciful guiding may per-

form the same; 

through our Lord Jesus Christ, 

who is alive and reigns with you, 

in the unity of the Holy Spirit, 

one God, now and for ever. 

Amen.  

https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/free_school_meals.aspx
https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/free_school_meals.aspx
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
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Useful Websites: 

Cheshire East 

www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/council_and_democracy/

council_information/coronavirus/coronavirus-covid-

19.aspx  

Mind 

www.mind.org.uk/coronavirus-we-are-here-for-you/  

Samaritans 

www.samaritans.org/how-we-can-help/support-and-

information/if-youre-having-difficult-time/if-youre-

worried-about-your-mental-health-during-coronavirus-

outbreak/  

Citizens Advice 

www.citizensadvice.org.uk/  

Food Bank 

www.trusselltrust.org/get-help/find-a-foodbank/  

NSPCC 

www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/coronavirus-

advice-suppport-children-families-parents/  

Visyon: 

www.visyon.org.uk/support-for-parents 
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We are here if you need us… 

 

School is staffed from 8am-4pm Monday-

Friday.  Leave a message and we will return 

your call. 

 

Alternatively, e-mail                                        

admin@breretonprimary.org.uk and we will 

forward to the most appropriate member of 

staff. 
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